
 

PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

THERE WILL BE PUBLIC HEARINGS BEFORE THE DANVILLE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2023, AT 3:00 P.M. IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS LOCATED 
ON THE FOURTH FLOOR OF CITY HALL, 427 PATTON STREET. 
 

In conformance with code of the Code of Virginia, 1950, as amended, and with Chapters 2 and 41 of 
the Code of the City of Danville, Virginia, 1986, as amended, the public is hereby notified that public 
hearings will be held on the following: 

 

1. Special Use Permit Application PZ23-00003, filed by Garrett Shifflett has requested a 
special use permit to allow multi-family residential dwellings in excess of maximum allowed 
density at 501, 505, & 539 Craghead Street according to Article 3.L.C.13 of the Danville 
Zoning Ordinance.      

 
  

COPIES OF THE PROPOSED REQUESTS MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT BY CALLING 434-799-5260. COPIES WILL BE PROVIDED BY E-
MAIL AND IN PERSON, ROOM 207 OF CITY HALL. 

Please publish on: 
January 30, 2023 
February 6, 2023 
 


